
Date: 06/09/93 

Memorandum for: _Jeff Yeo 

From: Steve Achord 

UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF COMMERCE 
National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration 
NATIONAL MARINE FISHERIES SERVICE 

Subject: Schedule for snorkeling and PIT tagging in Big Creek. 

Dear Jeff: 

My assistant and I will be flying into Taylor Ranch at about 
08:45 on the morning of 07/07/93. We will have backpacking and 
camping gear so we shouldn't need to use the facilities there. 
We will be snorkeling in lower Big Creek and Rush Creek to check 
on chinook salmon parr densities. We plan on flying out about 
08:30 on the morning of 07/10/93. 

Our tenative schedule for PIT tagging in lower Big Creek and 
Rush Creek is 08/26 through 08/28/93. We will have 6 people and 
need to stay there if possible. I'll talk to you later about the 
arrangements. Thank you very much and I hope to see you when I'm 
back there in July. 

~ ~ Biologist 
NMFS 
Big Pasco Ind. Park 
Bldg. 900 
Pasco, Wa. 99301 
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